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Dorothy Menasco

From: Jeff Bates

Sent:  Wednesday, May 28, 2008 11:47 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Docket No. 080116-TP - Quincy and NPCR/Sprint Spectrum Amendment

Sorry...

"Request for approval of first amendment to wireless interconnection agreement between Quincy Telephone Company

d/b/a TDS Telecom/Quincy Telephone and Sprint Spectrum L.P., NPCR, Inc. d/b/a Nextel Partners, and Nextel South
Corp."

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 11:46 AM
To: Jeff Bates

Subject: RE: Docket No. 080116-TP - Quincy and NPCR/Sprint Spectrum Amendment

Please advise how you would like the docket title to read, and I will make the requested change. Thanks, Jeft!

From: Jeff Bates

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 11:42 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Docket No. 080116-TP - Quincy and NPCR/Sprint Spectrum Amendment
Part Il

i almost forgot, please add the company to the docket title too. I'm placing the new name last.
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From: Dorothy Menasco -
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 11:39 AM CYR
To: Jeff Bates Erp
Subject: RE: Docket No. 080116-TP - Quincy and NPCR/Sprint Spectrum Amendment B
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Per this e-mail, I will make the requested addition to utilities list. ST = B
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From: Jeff Bates MEY % = &
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 11:35 AM OTH b = e a-
To: Dorothy Menasco N—M(JL e
Cc: Victor McKay:; Sally Simmons; Hong Wang; Lee Fulcher; Kimberley Pena

Subject: Docket No. 080116-TP - Quincy and NPCR/Sprint Spectrum Amendment

Dorothy, in the list of utilities, please add: Nextel South Corp. This company is being added as a resuit of this amendment. There
isn't a company code associated with this company.

Thomas J. (Jeft) Bates
Research Associate

Competitive Markets & Enforcement

5/28/2008
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Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Bivd.
Tallahassee, FL 32389-0850
Voice: B50-413-6538

Fax: 850-413-6538

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most writtenr communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore,
your e-mall message may be subject to public disclosure.
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